
March 10, 2021  
 
Dear Families,  

Thank you for your interest in Horizon Christian School. We have had an unprecedented enrollment 
season for our school for the 2021-2022 school year. While we are grateful for this growth and interest, 
our classes are filling very quickly. Additionally, COVID restrictions have impacted our class sizes and 
limits the total number of students allowed per grade level.  

Due to the extremely high interest and COVID limitations, we have waitlists in the following grade levels:  

K, 1st, 2nd, 3rd, 4th, 5th, and 7th grade. Frequently Asked Questions  

Q: Will more seats become available? 
A: If COVID restrictions are lifted by the fall, Horizon Christian will be able to open additional seats. 
Additionally, during the spring and summer months, we always have families that move or change their 
school plans which again will open more seats.  

Q: How many more seats will become available if COVID restrictions lift?  
A: Depending on the grade level, anywhere from 14 to 20 seats.  

Q: How long are the waitlists? 
A: Waitlists are averaging around 15 students depending on the grade level.  

Q: How do I get on the waitlist? 
A: Complete our Inquiry Form and once you hit submit, our software date stamps. This “submit date” of 
the Inquiry Form now becomes your place holder.  

Q: What happens after an Inquiry Form is submitted? 
A: You will officially be on the “waitlist” and as spots become available, we will contact you to proceed 
with our Admissions Steps which are 1. Complete an application, 2. Attend principal 
interview/assessment, 3. Complete final enrollment steps.  

Q: How can I keep updated as to where I am on the waitlist for planning purposes? 
A: We will be sending out periodic communications regarding the waitlist to keep families updated.  

Q: Can I still do our Campus Tour even though there are waitlists? 
A: Yes, we are still offering Campus Tours weekly. If interested, please email 
admissions@horizonchristian.school to request a tour and we will follow up with you.  

Please know we are monitoring enrollment extremely closely and will contact you as soon as a spot 
becomes available. We understand you are eager to have a plan in place for next year and moving 
students off the waitlists is a priority for us. Be assured we will contact you if a seat becomes available 
for your child.  

Thank you for your patience as we navigate this unprecedented season.  
Kind Regards  

Megan Campbell 
Horizon Christian School Enrollment & Marketing Director  

https://hc-or.client.renweb.com/oa/inquiry.cfm?memberid=1479
https://hc-or.client.renweb.com/oa/inquiry.cfm?memberid=1479

